

Have you left the New Zealand Defence Force in the last 18 months?

The New Zealand Defence Force is reviewing the way it supports military personnel as they transition from the Regular Force to civilian life.

If you have left the New Zealand Defence Force in the last 18 months, they invite you to take part in the "NZDF Transitioning from Regular Force Survey (https://survey.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3rgEnxJmlaEOCiN) ©".

The survey:

- is completely voluntary
- anonymous
- · takes around 5 minutes to complete.

The survey closes at 5pm on Monday 4 November 2019. If you have any questions or feedback, please contact the New Zealand Defence Force Organisational Development team by email (mailto:OD@nzdf.mil.nz).

Start the survey (https://survey.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3rgEnxJmlaEOCiN)

Date

25 September 2019

Last Modified: 25 September 2019